
Attachment A 
 

  
Agreement No. 
ITN 2015-081-LR 

Title 
Investment advisory services. 

Contractor 
Public Trust Advisors, LLC 

Current Term:  
September 4, 2018 - September 3, 
2019 

Extended Through  
September 4, 2019 - September 3, 
2020 

Brief Scope: 
The purpose of the Agreement is to provide investment advisory services for the City’s investments in accordance with the City’s 
investment policy. 
Justification: 
Public Trust Advisors has provided investment management and advisory services for the City’s investment portfolio based on the 
established investment policies. The Public Trust Advisors has been very professional and provided prompt and accurate information to 
concerns related to investment transactions.  The firm has a system in placed to make sure investments are followed as per the 
investment policy. Its expertise and professional approach have been very valuable to the City.  The Finance Department has provided 
an excellent performance evaluation for Public Trust Advisors and recommends extending the term for an additional one (1) year period, 
as allowed in the Agreement. 

 
Agreement No. 
RFP 2018-157-WG 

Title 
Waterless car wash concession. 

Contractor 
GT Eco Car Wash, LLC 

Current Term:  
December 7, 2018 – June 5, 2019 

Extended Through  
June 6, 2019 - September 5, 2019 

Brief Scope: 
 Use the correct scope.  

Justification: 
The Contractor has provided car wash services at the 17th Street municipal parking garage as part of the Phase I of a pilot program, as 
stipulated in the Agreement. The pilot program consists of 5-10 spaces at the 17th Street parking garage and for approximately six (6) 
months, with the intention that prior of the expiration of the pilot program, a report will be presented to the Finance and Citywide Projects 
Committee (FCWPC) for review. Following the review of said report, a recommendation will be then sent to the full City Commission for 
consideration.  
 
However, the Parking Department has not gathered sufficient data necessary to formulate a report to be presented at the FCWPC. 
Accordingly, the Parking Department is requesting to extend the current pilot program for an additional three (3) months to allow the 
Parking Department to present a report to the FCWPC, and a recommendation to the full Commission. 

 
 
 


